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Naming of 28th Street San José BART Station.

As recommended by the Rules and Open Government Committee on February 6, 2019, submit 28th
Street/Little Portugal to the Valley Transportation Authority (VTA) for consideration as the formal name of the
future BART station located at N. 28th Street between E. Santa Clara Street and E. Julian Street.

CEQA: Not a Project, File No. PP17-10, City Organization & Administrative Activities resulting in no changes
to the physical environment. (Mayor, Peralez, Carrasco)

[Rules Committee referral 2/6/19 - Item G.3]
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